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This is a report on a PMET workshop (Preparing Mathematicians to Educate Teachers) held at the Park City Mathematics

Institute in summer 2005. One component of the workshop was a demonstration class taught to students at the University

of Utah planning to become high school mathematics teachers. I will present a video clip of this class and discuss the

implications for teacher education. (Received August 28, 2005)
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